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INFORMATION SHEET – FIRE PREPAREDNESS 

Navarre works closely with the local CFA brigade when planning its exploration programs.  

Over the summer period Navarre’s exploration programs involve the following:  

• Pre-exploration season meeting with CFA to coordinate activities and up-date and incorporate 

any new procedures and lessons learned from the previous season. 

• Maintaining regular contact with local CFA brigade so they are aware of when and where we 

are operating; 

• Every drill site has a dedicated firefighting hose, nozzle, pump and water storage of 1000L;  

• Fire extinguishers of the size, type and location required by Occupational Health and Safety 

legislation are carried on all relevant equipment at all sites;  

• On hot days vehicle movement is minimised, weather forecasts are monitored and CFA 

warnings factored into all planned activities.  

• Exploration activities do not occur on Code Red Days. Exploration activities are modified or 

cancelled on days of Total Fire Ban (TFB).  

Fire protection and preparedness is regulated by Worksafe and Earth Resources Regulation under the 

Occupational Health and Safety Act (2004) and Forests (Fire Protection) Regulations 2014. 

Navarre’s Fire Response and Readiness Plan is set by the operating standard required by Licence 

Conditions, under the Code of Practice for Mineral Exploration and relevant legislation. 

 

More information:  Code of Practice for Mineral Exploration, Part C – 14. 
www.earthresources.vic.gov.au 
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